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Tlop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd November,1920.

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to Mr.Orbech's letter of the 31st January
B. last respecting two sets of Diesel 0il Ehgines being built by
liessrs.Burmeister & Wain for Messrs.Pusey & Jones of
Philadelphia, I huve to acquaint you that I am in receipt of
a letter from the Society's Surveyors at the latter Port

stating that these engines are now being fitted in the"WILLIAM

i PENN", and that they have not yet received the First “Bntry
Report on the Machinery. A8 your Report cdoes not appear
to have been received at this Office, I have to request, ih
confirmation of my telegram to you tao-day us below, that you
will forward the original Report to this Office and a copy
of the same to the Philadelphia Surveyors.

e I am, Dear Sirs,
: Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
COPENHAGEN . ; Becretary.
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